From: alan.masonZ1d [N

Sent: 16 March 2024 14:29
To: Planning
Subject: 251 Goldhurst Terrace 2023/5057/P

For the attention of Planning Officer: Obote Hope
Dear Sirs

This further OBJECTION is submitted on behalf of CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South
Hampstead).

The application seeks consent for work carried out without planning permission in the former front garden
of 251 Goldhurst Terrace.

In the Application Form there are the following questions:

Q - Will any trees or hedges need to be removed or pruned in order to carryout your proposal?

A - No.

The verdant hedges shown on the photographs submitted with the application - and shown again on the
submitted drawings - have been grubbed out and replaced over the past few days by black-painted metal
railings.

Q - Is a new or altered pedestrian access proposed to or from the public highway?

A - No.

Photographs submitted with the application quite clearly show the pre-existing path to and from the public
highway to be altered beyond recognition. There is now no defined path from the highway to the front door.

The Applicant continues to make misleading statements in documents submitted to the Planning Dept. The
Council is urged to refuse consent and use its powers to enforce compliance.

Yours faithfully

CRASH
(Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead)



